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Free and reduced meal applications are important for 
our schools for many reasons.  Applications may impact 
how much funding a school receives and determine 
eligibility for other programs that help support 
students.  

Contact your local school district or NDDPI Child Nutrition 
& Food Distribution at dpicnfd@nd.gov for more 
information. 

 


